From: Elizabeth Peoples

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Public consultation on Good Medical Practice
Date: Sunday, 29 July 2018 9:41:45 PM

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you very concerned about the medical board of Australia with its
drafting of a revised code of conduct for medical practitioners in Australia. In
particular page 7 paragraph 4, it will effectively take away a Doctors ability to have a
conscientious objection regarding morals and ethics that differ from others.

A lot of people are outraged in the way good doctors are being gagged to follow the
ideology of a minority. | ask for you to please reconsider the need for any change and
the negative effect it will have on our society in weeks, months and years to come.

Gender ideology is so very new and a majority of people in society are just not ready
to embrace it, let alone do so and then discover it was an ideology short-lived. We
don’t appreciate Bible badgers. We don’t appreciate having gender theory forced
down our throats.

We want and appreciate that all medical thought be free to construct its own sensible
arguments, hypothesis and rationales based on medical science, anatomy and
psychiatry.

Please resist suppressing free and valid (at least valid since time immemorial) free
speech. If we can’t have free speech then we don’t have freedom. Pure and simple.

Yours faithfully

Francis and Elizabeth Peoples
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